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Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 10:55 AM
To:

Subject: Connecting with your libraries

HI everyone,

	

Our board recently- met with the board of our municipal library as part of our regular liaison meeting program. As a vitalpoint of the community, libraries promote literacy, enjoyment of reading, encourage life-tong learning, and are key
partners with schools under the purview of the Ministry of Education.

One of the members of West Vancouver library's board is Paul Tutsdi, who is also vice President of the B .C. UbraryTrustees Association (he attended the recent BCSTA AGM to sign the Protocol Agreement). Given the success of ourliaison meeting around the synergies and alignment of library and school district goals, he suggested we write ourrespective associations to encourage this dialogue across the province. Many of you likely engage In these conversationsalready, but I've attached our agenda for your reference.

Warm regards,

Mary-Ann Booth,
Chair, SD45
West Vancouver Board of Education

106



WEST VANCOUVER
SCHOOL DISTRICT
rhe premier place for learning.

THE WEST VANCOUVER BOARD OF EDUCATION

and

THE WEST VANCOUVER MEMORIAL LIBRARY BOARD

LIAISON MEETING

6:00 - 8:00 pm - Tuesday, May 24`h, 2011

The West Vancouver Memorial Library - Welsh Hall

AGENDA

	

6:00

	

Welcome and Introductions

	

6:15

	

Strategic Plans

	

6:45

	

Technology and Digital Engagement

	

7:20

	

Early Literacy

8:00

	

Closure

Marcia Bergen
Mary-Ann Booth

Gary Kern
Deb Hutchison Koep

Julia Hedley
Sandra-Lynn Shortall

DRAFT
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School District No. 46 (Sunshine Coast) 

Administrative Regulations 

FINANCE 4200
  

Date adopted: June 2, 1998 
Revised: Nov 13/07, January 2011  

Reference:  
  

Supt. Signature: 
  

 
  
 
DECENTRALIZED DECISION MAKING 
 
1. Funding at the school level will include provisions for: 
 a. administrative costs 
 b. all school-based teaching staff 
 c. all school-based support staff, including school custodians 
 d. short-term staff absences 
 e. all instructional supplies 
 f. equipment replacement 
 g. office operating costs 
 h. learning resources 
 i. accreditation 
 
2. Based on estimated enrolments, a school will be expected to develop an operating budget, 

including staffing needs, prior to April 15th of each year.  To facilitate this, funding 
allocations will be made available to schools as soon as practicable after ministry funding 
announcements -- generally around March 31st.  As part of this process, principals should 
share with school staff and parents the budget allocation sheet from the finance department, 
showing preliminary staffing and supply allocations. 

 
3. In developing the budgets, schools are expected to consult and get advice from staff, students, 

parents and members of the public.  Preliminary budgets will be reviewed by district staff to 
insure sufficient funds have been allocated to comply with collective agreements, ministry 
directives and targets and the school's operating needs.  Budgets will be recalculated based on 
September 30th enrolments and finalized prior to October 31st of each year.  Following 
October 31st and before November 15th, principals should share with school staff and parents 
the budget allocation sheet from the finance department showing final staffing and 
supply/operating budgets. 

 
4. A school having a surplus at the end of a school year will be able to carry this forward.  A 

school may not incur a deficit without the approval of senior management, and any deficits so 
approved will be applied to the next school year's operations with the intent that they be fully 
retired during that year. 

 
5. A committee of district staff and administrative officers will review the funding allocation 

system annually, usually in January.  Recommendations will be presented to all school 
administrators before being incorporated into the system. 
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6. Schools will be able to expend funds within their budgets subject to the district's internal 

controls and policies, although any purchase over $10,000 must have the prior approval of the 
Secretary-Treasurer.  The latter is in recognition of the fact that education funds are from local 
taxation and should be spent as economically as possible. 
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